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20 October 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

CYBER BULLYING 
 

The Buckingham School is working in partnership with Buckingham University to conduct an 
online internet safety questionnaire. 
  
The aim is to survey groups of students across Year 9 through to Year 13, as well as asking 
parents and carers to also complete the on-line questionnaire.  We will use the results to 
assist the school in coordinating and focusing areas where we can work as a community, to 
help and support our young people in the safe and effective use of the internet. 
  
The information provided is confidential and participants need not have experienced cyber-
bullying or any online risks in order to complete the questionnaire, as the study is also 
interested in teenagers and adults' online experiences in general. 
  
Please may you take some time (the questionnaire should take no longer than 45 minutes) 
to log on and complete the survey.  Our deadline for completed questionnaires is 
Friday, 21 November 2014. The link for parents is: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/OnlineParentsUK. 
  
If, for any reason you would not like your son/daughter to complete the questionnaire, or if 
you have any questions or comments regarding the survey, please contact myself by 
Monday, 3 November 2014 either by  e-mail: vhousden@bucksgfl.org.uk, or telephone 
(01280) 812206 ext. 272. 
  
The online survey process for the students will begin within school from Tuesday, 4 
November 2014 and will run until Friday, 21 November 2014. 
  
Thanking you in advance for your support. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 

 
Ms V Housden 
PSHE Support 
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